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Dear Dr. Cecilia Murniati & Dr. Ridwan Sanjaya,

Thank you for submitting a manuscript to Celt sometime ago. We are sorry to only just communicated with you once
again due to unforeseen technicalities in our journal system.

With this email, we CONGRATULATE you for the inclusion of your article (ID: 1173) entitled:
STUDENTS AS PRODUCERS: A CASE STUDY OF TECHNOLOGY-BASED PROJECTS 

to be published for Celt's DECEMBER 2017 issue. You may see the update of your article in the
Archives http://journal.unika.ac.id/index.php/celt/issue/view/147

If the metadata profile view of the (1) author's name/s, and (2) title is incorrect, please provide the correct information
soon.

Please confirm to us by 3 AUGUST 2018 about the publication approval, by returning to us a filled out DECLARATION
FORM with PROOF of payment as shown in the attachment enclosed.
We will in turn provide you with a plagscan and a review result of your manuscript. If there are revisions for you to do, we
would like your revised version afterwards in five working days.

Thank you for your cooperation and understanding,
Dr. Ekawati - Chief Editor
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